From: Linda Paralez

To: SEPADesk2 (DFW)

Subject: Comment on SEPA No. 20059

Date: Thursday, December 17, 2020 9:35:36 AM
Attachments: image001.png

This message has originated from an External Source. Please use caution when opening attachments, clicking

links, or responding to this email. Contact your desktop support or IT security staff for assistance and to report
suspicious messages.

Changes are acceptable to Jefferson County.

Linda L. Paralez, MBA, Ph.D.

Acting Director

Jefferson County Department of Community Development
621 Sheridan St., Port Townsend, WA 98368

Phone 360.379.4488

Iparalez@co.jefferson.wa.us

"The truth is incontrovertible. Malice may attack it, ignorance may deride it, but in the end, there it is."
Winston Churchill

EFFECTIVE WEDNESDAY 4:30PM 3/18/2020 DCD WILL BE CLOSED TO
THE PUBLIC.

Although this limited customer interaction means we may not be able to assist you in-person, please
be assured that DCD will continue to accept applications and review and issue development permits,
primarily through phone, email, and mail.

Please visit our website https://www.co.jefferson.wa.us/dcd to see how we can best serve you during
this time, including setting up Customer Assistance Meetings.

Email: ded@co.jefferson.wa.us

Phone: 360-379-4450

Mail: 621 Sheridan St., Port Townsend, WA 98368

***Email may be considered a public record subject to public disclosure under RCW
42 .56***
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